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CITY OF PALM DESERT 
STAFF REPORT 

 

 
MEETING DATE: October 12, 2023  
 
PREPARED BY: Thomas Soule, Public Affairs Manager 
 
REQUEST: ACCEPT RESIGNATION FROM THE EPPBID BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

With regret, accept the resignation of Sonia Campbell from the El Paseo Parking and Business 
Improvement District (EPPBID) Board of Directors. 
 
BACKGROUND/ANALYSIS: 

After many years of service on the EPPBID Board of Directors, Sonia Campbell tendered her 
resignation on September 11, 2023. When her store, Spectacular Shades, closed on August 31, 
2023, Ms. Campbell became ineligible to sit on the board, leading to her resignation. 
 
The Board will now seek to fill the empty seat according to its bylaws. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 

There is no fiscal impact. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 

None.  


